
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We always pride ourselves on our communication with parents both formally and informally 

and we thought it would be useful to remind of the various ways you can keep connected to 

school.  

 

Twitter 

The school has its own Twitter page and this is a great way for us to celebrate the children’s 

activities and share school events with you.  If you wish to access this you will need to 

download the Twitter app, search for St Mawes School and click follow.  Any tweets will then 

automatically come to you and you will receive a notification to say something has been 

tweeted! You can also follow Aspire Academy Trust on Twitter. 

 

Facebook 

The school has a business Facebook  page and this is used to relay important information to 

you. Again, this can be accessed in the same way as Twitter. 

 

Website 

Our website contains a wealth of information about the school but also all the letters that are 

sent to you. A great deal of time and effort is invested in keeping this updated so please 

access it. It would be really helpful if you misplace a letter to get it from the website as they 

are uploaded as and when they go out. You could also print the dinner slips and medical 

request forms from the website.  

 

Newsletter 

Our newsletter is also a lovely celebration of the pupils activities and we also use it to share 

requests, events and school developments. Many of you receive this by email which helps us 

reduce our printing costs. It is available on our website. If you receive a paper copy but 

would now like this emailed to you then let Dee know in the office. 

 

Questionnaires 

Thank you for completing the questionnaires and for your very strong support of the school.  

We will be feeding back on this shortly. 


